
The inaugural launch of the Kettle Book Club was 
on February 16, 2016. It carries forward the rich 
tradition of the written word so connected to this 
space, formerly known as The Lion’s Head. 

Since then KBC has been going strong, and will 
next convene on FEBRUARY 19th at 7:30pm. 

Our next selection will be THE ALIENIST by 
Caleb Carr.  

So grab your book and get in on this wonderful 
opportunity to read, relax, flex your intellectual 
muscle, imbibe your beverage-of-choice and hang 
out with cool people! 

You can use the email address below with any 
questions but no need to sign up, just show up!  

Here’s to reading! 

Dana		 	 	 kofbookclub@gmail.com
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